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From the 

Mouths of 

Babes: 

Question: 

“What’s 

something Old 

School that you 

still think is 

cool?” 

Answers: 

“Listening to- 

Elvis, ABBA” 

“Sailor Moon” 

“Computers” 

“Ms. Sophia” 

“Low Riders” 

“Boom Box” 

“Mario Bros” 

“Jean Jackets” 

“My Grandma” 

“My Mom and 

Dad” 

WGE Conferencing Minimum Days  

March 16 & 17 

School is out early, but worry not! We will open early, have extra activities, 

games and a bit of a heartier snack to keep them going.  

CLOSED Spring Recess  

April 10th – 14th   

Reminder we are closed for Spring recess, please plan accordingly.  

WGCEDEP Performance  

March 17th 5:15pm 

Parents and Families welcome! This is not mandatory. If your child will be 

present that day we will ask that they take part, but if they won't be available 

that’s okay! Here are links to their songs so they can practice at home: 

Tk-2nd: I'm a Little Leprechaun-The Kiboomers  

3rd-5th: Rainbow Connection-Kermit the Frog (remix) 

 

Summer Fun Camp 

Registration is open you can enroll through Curacubby, see flyer for 

details! 
 

Summer Field Trips 

Week 1: Rock N Jump 

Week 2: Funtropolis 

Week 3: Happy Hollow 

Week 4: Aqua Adventure Water Park 

Week 5: Sports Plex 

Week 6: Great America 

Week 7: Almaden CineLux Movies 

Week 8: Sea Cliff State Beach 

 

*Other important Dates to Remember here.  

 

 

https://youtu.be/BSJsP_EBhR4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IQtRO1SiuFw
https://wgdaycare.curacubby.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1m4MKQYPoAmSc_ARVBGegkNDnNVu2vWEfGSeErmQnyPk/edit?usp=sharing


 

 



 

 


